
MEMORANDUM 

December 3, 2014 

TO:  Members of the Mid-Valley Executive Advisory Board 

FROM: Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 

RE:  Interagency Agreement with Fox Valley Special Recreation Association  

 

Fox Valley Special Recreation Association has agreed to partner with Mid-Valley to provide 

after-school programming for students in grades K-6 who attend the New Directions Program at 

Mades-Johnstone Center.  If there are enough parent registrations, the program will begin on 

January 5, 2015.  If there are not enough registrations, we may be opening this opportunity to 

other Mid-Valley students who attend St. Charles Schools.  If so, the district would provide 

transportation to MJC and the parents would pick their children up at MJC.   

This agreement replaces the earlier agreement with the St. Charles Park District that declined to 

provide the after-school programming.   


